
Dear Sir /Ma’am, 
     I can’t urge you enough to vote against this bill.  This is another reason I am leaving Oregon.  I have 
lived here for 23 years.  Many of my family and friends have already moved out due to your 
mismanagement of power.  Moved to states that are tax friendly.  So sad to see you continue down this 
road.  Please stop this for the sake of the people that still call this place home. 
                                                                                    Sincerely,  
                                                                                    Melody Janssen 
 


